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Bayshore/Klatt Community Council 
Community Council Meeting Minutes - February 15th 2024 - 7:00pm-9:00pm 

 

Call to Order & Approve Minutes 
• The meeting was called to order at 7:09 p.m by Secretary Petoskey in-person only (no Zoom).  

• Board members Bruce Schulte and Ryan Thibault unavailable 

• Approval 0f Minutes deferred until next meeting. 

 

Old Business 
BKCC Has received no feedback from Chugach Electric following their presentation in January 

 

Legislative Updates 

Assembly Member Zac Johnson 

• The Assembly has finalized the ballot for April’s Municipal Election. Discussion of some bonds to 

appear such as CASA, Anchorage Cemetery (at capacity this summer), “toilet bond”, etc 

 

• Assemblyman Johnson shared other updates regarding Eklutna Hydoelectric Project, Port of 

Alaska, Housing & Homelessness, Mental Health, APD 2023 stats (crime flat with 

murders/robberies down and theft up), Hot-spot policing, Municipal online checkbook is now 

available. 

 

• AK Municipal League to be attended by members Rivera, Sulte, Johnson, and Brawley. 

 

No JBER, APD, ASD, or AFD reports. 
 

ASD – Kelly Lessens 
Ms. Lessens was unable to provide a planned presentation on school bonds due to the unavailability of a 

Zoom option at this meeting. She was invited back for the March meeting. 

 

Tanya Hickok, Anchorage Parks & Recreation 
Powerpoint presentation and hand-outs updating activity at Anchorage Sports Park. The Jeff 

Dusenbury Bike Park is the last phase for the Sports Park. Bonds have previously been received 

for these improvements. This will be a six-trail bike park for beginning to advanced riders. Free 

dirt will be provided by contractors. Construction begins and ends this coming summer. 
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Bill Popp, Candidate for Mayor 
?Mr. Popp was in attendance and asked if he might say a few words. Secretary 

Petoskey asked if prior arrangements had been made to address the Council. Given no prior 

arrangements and in the interest of non-partisanship, Secretary Petoskey suggested Mr. Popp 

pursue discussions with members outside of the meeting. 

 

Tim Martinson moved to Adjourn, Kate Petoskey seconded the motion. Adjourned 

Meeting Adjourned 7:38 p.m 
 

Next meeting is scheduled for March 21, 2024. 

 

 


